
MEMO  
 
FROM:   Patty Dale, Senior Associate Registrar 
 
DATE:   April 28, 2016 
 
SUBJECT:  New Undergraduate Program in Supply Chain Management  
 
The Walker College of Business received approval at the November 4, 2015 Undergraduate AP&P 
meeting to add the Bachelor of Science in Business Administration in Supply Chain Management 
(361A/52.0203), under the Department of Computer Information Systems and Supply Chain 
Management.  This program was approved by the UNC General Administration on April 15, 2016. 
(Pending SACSCOC approval.)  Approved by SACSCOC on July 15, 2016.  
 
 

ADD 
 

 API 
CODE 

TITLE COLL DEPT CIP CODE EFFECTIVE 
TERM  

BSB 361A Supply Chain Management CB CIS 520203 201640 
 
 


